Thank you for making Alaska young children a priority. | ask that you support SB8 because
expanding pre-elementary programs will give working families like mine more options for high-
quality early childhood education that is affordable. Our children can't wait. We need to invest
in them now! Please support SB8 for a bright future for Alaska.



